
 

Password System 

We are implementing a new password system to strengthen our 

safeguarding procedures at Ysgol Eyton.  

Parents/carers will notice on the data collection forms the request for 

a password. This will be requested by school staff of anyone wishing to 

collect a child from school who is not the usual person/recognised 

parent/carer. All siblings should have the same password. 

Please still do your best to let the school know in advance if someone 

out of the ordinary will be collecting your child by phoning, emailing or 

messaging on Seesaw and make sure you give them your password. 

 

 

Meet The Teacher 

Each class will be holding their annual 

‘Meet The Teacher’ session on Tuesday 16th 

September.  

We warmly invite parents/carers into their 

child’s classroom to learn about the class 

routines and expectations as well as to 

complete an activity with your child. 

This is an excellent opportunity to ask your 

child’s teacher any questions or to clarify 

any information. 

9:45 - 10:15am Dosbarth Drudwen  

10:30 - 11:00am Dosbarth Pâl 

11:00 - 11:30am Dosbarth Jac-Y-Do  

*Year 2 parents/carers should attend Mr 

Pugh’s presentation in Dosbarth Pâl. 

Hockey Lessons 

All classes will be receiving hockey lessons 

as their PE lessons throughout the first half 

of the Autumn term. 

After her visit to Ysgol Eyton on Fitness 

Day, our hockey expert Gemma enjoyed it so 

much that she offered us a whole half 

term’s worth of lessons for free! 

Please ensure your child brings their PE kit 

in on Mondays to enjoy their hockey time. 

Data Collection Forms 

On Monday, we will send home data collection forms to all 

parents/carers. We plan to send these forms home every September 

to ensure we have the most up-to-date information on file.  

Please ensure these forms are completed accurately with no 

ambiguous information nor any blank spaces where information is 

expected. We would prefer too much detail if anything! 

Please return these to Miss Jones in Reception by Monday 15th 

September at the latest. 

Many thanks. 

 

 

This Week’s Ysgol Eyton News! 
Welcome back to school everyone! We hope you all had a restful and fun summer holiday. The 

children are settling well into their classes and raring to go for another year! 

If you have not already done so, please connect to your child’s new Seesaw class ASAP as individual 

teacher messages and communications will be primarily done via this platform. 

 

Diary Dates! 
 

Wed 10th Sep: Miss Jones’ 

birthday! 

Tue 16th Sep: Meet The Teacher 

Wed 1st Oct: Parent/Teacher 

Check-ins 

Tue 7th Oct: 10am Harvest 

Festival @ Sant Dunawd 

Church, Bangor-on-Dee 

Thur 9th Oct: 5-5:30pm Solar 

Farm public consultation @ 

Eyton School Hall 

Fri 17th Oct: Show Racism The 

Red Card Day (wear red to 

school) 

Fri 24th Oct: INSET Day 

(children not in school) 

HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 

Mon 3rd Nov: Children back in 

school & school photos 

(individual & whole school) 

Tue 18th Nov: Flu vaccinations 

Tue 9th Dec: Christmas play 

performances 

Attendance Matters  
The whole school attendance for this week is: 100%! 

Dosbarth Jac-Y-Do: 100% 

Dosbarth Pâl: 100% 

Dosbarth Drudwen: 100%  



 



 



 



 

 

 

After School Club Activities for Week Beginning 8th September 

Monday Wii Games 

Tuesday Board Games 

Wednesday Futsal Session   

Thursday Colouring Competition  

Friday Movie Night      

 



 

 

 

 

 

Futsal Sessions will be taught by a coach from Wrexham Futsal 

Club in After School Club every Wednesday! 

 

Please book through Parent Pay to secure your child’s place. 

Futsal is a FIFA-recognised form of small-sided indoor football! 



 



 



 

 


